
       
 

EXPECTED BEHAVIOUR OF  

PARENTS & VISITORS 
   

We welcome visitors to our school. 

We will act to ensure it remains a safe place for 

pupils, staff, and all other members of our 

community. 

 

If you have concerns, we will always listen to them and 

seek to address them. 

 

Please be aware, however, that abusive, threatening, or 

violent behaviour will not be tolerated in this school. 

 

Visitors behaving in this way are likely to be removed 

from the premises and prosecuted. 

 
Review Date Changes made By whom Date Shared 

April 2026 No changes – 

update agreed by 

LCG in Spring term 

meeting. 

Charlotte Chapman/ 

Stephen Anderson 

Local Governing 

Committee 

April 2024 

 


